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Dear Fourth and Fifth Grade Parents/Guardians: 
 
George Washington Intermediate School’s annual Winter Concert for parents/guardians 
and special guests will be held in the Auditorium on Wednesday, December 12th, at 
10:30 a.m. this year.  Our Fourth Grade Chorus, Fifth Grade Chorus and selected Band 
and Orchestra students will be performing.  You are cordially invited to attend this 
holiday event.  Doors will open at 10:15 a.m. due to our Sixth Grade performing prior to 
this concert.  Please know that a performance for all George Washington School students 
will be presented on an alternate day so siblings will not be permitted to attend the 10:30 
a.m. performance.   
 
Both the William Street and rear parking lot entrances will open at 9:05 a.m. to 
accommodate you and other special persons who will be attending.  Please be reminded 
that food and/or beverages are not permitted in the Auditorium.   
 
The performers are expected to be dressed in concert attire for the concert.  Concert attire 
includes a white collared shirt, navy or black pants (skirts are acceptable for the young 
ladies) and flat shoes for safety reasons.   
 
We look forward to sharing our talented performers with you! 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Michelle Notti 
Principal 
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